
From: J F lillercer
To: 'Pinnacle Travel's Maxie Atan'
Cc: 'Pinnacle Travel's Sales QeBl[
Sent: Monday, August 08,2011 12:31 AM
Subject: Thanks

Hi Maxie and Samantha,

We arrived back from UK via Doha on Friday evening. Just a note to thank you for reserving good
seats (two together) on all our flights on Quatar Airways. We truly appreciate all the help you
have given to us. Thanks again.

Best Regards,
Engelyn & Frank Mercer


